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NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
 

Date/Time Occurred: Thursday, June 1st, 2017 

Crime or Incident: Vehicle Burglary  

Location: 13000 Block of Woodsorrel Dr. Chino Hills   

Victim(s): Confidential 

Suspect(s): Jesse Romero (32) transient from Los Angeles     

 

SUMMARY 

 
On Thursday, April 20th, 2017, during the early morning hours, several detached garages 
were burglarized in the 13000 block of Woodsorrel Drive in the City of Chino Hills.  
Deputies from the Chino Hills Police Station initiated an investigation and searched the 
area for leads. During the investigation, deputies received information a subject named 
Jesse Romero may have been responsible for the burglaries. 
 
On Thursday, June 1st, 2017, at approximately 0425 hours, deputies from the Chino Hills 
Police Station conducted a traffic enforcement stop on a vehicle in the area of Chino Hills 
Parkway and Peyton Drive. Jesse Romero was in the car and had a GPS device affixed to 
his ankle as a condition of his county probation terms. Deputies collaborated with the San 
Bernardino County Probation Department and obtained records from Romero’s GPS 
device. After reviewing the GPS records, it was determined that Romero was in fact at the 
scene of the burglaries on Woodsorrel Drive.  
 
Romero was subsequently booked into the West Valley Detention Center for (3) counts of 
burglary. 
 
Anyone with additional information regarding this investigation is urged to call the Chino 
Hills Police Department at 909-364-2000 or WeTip at 1 (800) 78-CRIME reference report 
number 221701338. 
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